SOUTH JERSEY DREAM CENTER

Where Hope Opens Doors

October 21, 2016

Mr. Paul Mattie

Mattie Enterprise

524 Hessian Avenue
National Park, NJ 08063

Dear Paul:
| trust this letter finds you blessed.

On behalf of all us at the South Jersey Dream Center, | would like to thank you for your
overwhelming kindness in donating 200 canvas recyclable grocery bags this past
Tuesday at our Monthly Distribution. Our guests loved them! We served over 150
families in one afternoon with dairy, meat, fresh produce, and non-perishable food
items, as well as lightly used clothing. You made a banner day even more special with
your support. May God continue to bless you, your business and your family in every
possible way.

Tt

Rev. Joseph Fortunato
Founder

JLL/nff

Please retain this letter as a record of your giving and your tax deductible receipt
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